
 

 

Dear Parents,         March 13, 2013 

 

 Last note of the year!   Graduation is Tuesday night for our kindergarteners.  Remember to have 

them wear their church clothes if possible!  It will also be the awards program for all classes.  After the 

program, the kindergarten is having a reception with cookies and fruit and punch.  We hope to see all of 

you there. 

 Remember you have parent-teacher conferences this week as well.   I look forward to seeing 

each of you and discussing your child’s grades. 

 Have a blessed week! 

         In His Love,  

         Mrs. Dungan 


